NURSES
FOR SINGLE PAYER

It's a New Year, so let's take action!

Sen. Wyden needs to hear from us
Portland Town Hall Sun., Jan 5 at 3 pm

We need a strong in-person presence there! Can you show up to support single
payer health care?

Show up at 2:30 pm. If you have one, wear a red T-shirt. The Town Hall will be held at
Roosevelt High School, at 6941 N. Central Street, Portland, 97203, in St. Johns.

Though he claims to want universal care, Sen. Wyden has not yet signed on with
Medicare for All. Sen. Wyden holds a powerful position in the Senate that could make or
break a transition to a single-payer healthcare system, particularly if the Senate is
controlled by the Democratic party.

We must continue to put pressure on him to change that position, as well as to take the
town hall opportunity to educate other voters. If you can't come to the Town Hall, you can
call his office at 202-224-5244, or 503-326-7525 or send him an email . Tell him you want
him to co-sponsor the Medicare for All Act of 2019!

New Year's Greetings from Carole Most,
NFSP Board President

Happy New Year!!

It's 2020. During the last year, the Single Payer movement
made unprecedented progress, nationally and here in
Oregon!

And nurses have been involved every step of the way!
We were so inspired as Rachel Prusak, NP, took her seat
in the Oregon Legislature. In 2019, single payer nurses
became leaders; we testified; we organized rallies and
educational events and fundraisers....

Read more HERE

"The only way we can put our patients first, as we are morally and
ethically bound to do, is through Medicare for All.”



Jean Ross, RN, President of National Nurses United

A Few Photos - Oregon Nurses Making a Difference in 2019
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"Health Care for All Explained"
A charming animation, just 81 seconds long

"Welcome to the National
Movement for Medicare for All"

A 2-minute video featuring nurses and Rep.
Pramila Jayapal

About Us
y ' Nurses for Single Payer (NFSP) is a small, Portland-based organization of energized
] NURSES nurses who believe that health care is a human right. As an active coalition member
FOR | of Health Care for All Oregon, we focus on informing nurses about the active and
SINGLE PAYER!/  growing campaign for universal health care. We have a dynamic board and group of

volunteers, and invite you to join us and get involved. We'd love to hear from you!

Contact NFSP NFSP Facebook page NFSP website




